
From: Engineer, OCD, EMNRD
To: "Brian Fancher"
Cc: "kperkins@matadorresources.com"
Subject: Sundries adding wells to CTB-838
Date: Wednesday, August 26, 2020 3:02:00 PM
Attachments: CTB838 add wells.pdf

Hello Mr. Fancher,
 
The sundries submitted adding Zach McCormick Fed Com 201H, 205H, 221H, and 225H to Order
CTB-838 have been approved and is taken into the record.
 
The sundries requesting that Zach McCormick Fed Com 121H and 122H be added to Order CTB-838
have been rejected due to the pool from which they produce not being included in that order.
 
Dean McClure
Petroleum Engineer, Oil Conservation Division
New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
(505) 476-3471
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Rejected, Pool is not included in CTB-838
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